
South Central Rural Telephone

November 14, 2013

Mr. Jeff Derouen
Executive Director
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601

Cooperative Corporation, Inc.

Re: Sprint’s Letter requesting Termination of the CMRS-LEC Agreement for
Facilities-Based Network Interconnection for Transport and Termination .f
Telecommunications Traffic (“CMRS-LEC Agreement’9 by and between
NPC’R, Inc. d/b/a Nextet Partners (“NPcR ‘9 and South central rural telephone
cooperative Corporation, Inc.

Dear Mr. Derouen:

This letter is to notify you that, pursuant to a letter sent by Sprint dated October 30, 2013, the
interconnection agreement approved under PSC tracking number 00325-AT has been terminated.
Per Sprint’s request, South Central no longer considers this an active agreement.

Should you have any questions regarding this termination notice please contact me.

Sincerely,

Donnie C. Bennett

Cc: Fred Broughton (Sprint) via email to fred.Brouuhton@sprint.com
Jim Stephens (PSC) via email wistevens@ky.gov
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